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Updates from the Libraries

NDSU Dean Libraries <ndsu.dean.libraries@ndsu.edu>
Wed 4/29/2020 3:43 PM
To:  Axness, Mitchell <mitchell.axness@ndsu.edu>; Bernardo, Al <alfred.bernardo@ndsu.edu>; Burch, Katrina
<katrina.burch@ndsu.edu>; Burkhardt, Pamela <pamela.burkhardt@ndsu.edu>; Caro, Susanne <susanne.caro@ndsu.edu>;
Christianson, Merete <merete.christianson@ndsu.edu>; Condry, Lindsay <lindsay.condry@ndsu.edu>; Deschene, Alexa
<alexa.deschene.2@ndsu.edu>; Dienslake, Kim <kimberly.dienslake@ndsu.edu>; Drechsel, Zachary
<zachary.j.drechsel@ndsu.edu>; Eggebraaten, Lisa <lisa.eggebraaten@ndsu.edu>; Elznic, Adam <adam.elznic@ndsu.edu>;
Goodman, Rachel <rachel.goodman@ndsu.edu>; Grasto, Jenny <jenny.grasto@ndsu.edu>; Hackman, Clarice
<clarice.hackman@ndsu.edu>; Hallberg, John <john.hallberg@ndsu.edu>; Hellman, Robin <robin.hellman@ndsu.edu>;
Hoadley, Emily <emily.hoadley@ndsu.edu>; Hyde, Monica <monica.hyde@ndsu.edu>; Jeffery, Steve <steve.jeffery@ndsu.edu>
Cc:  Hellman, Robin <robin.hellman@ndsu.edu>

Hi all,
 
As you know, NDSU will con�nue to conduct classes online through summer session.  With the COVID-19
interrup�ons expected to con�nue through the summer, the Libraries will move forward as follows: 
 

·       All Libraries’ loca�ons will remain closed to the public un�l we receive further guidance from NDSU senior
administra�on.

·       Virtual reference service and materials pickup service for NDSU students, faculty, and staff will con�nue,
switching to summer hours a�er Spring Semester ends.

·       A�er Spring Semester ends, staff members can start working on campus per their comfort level, with
social distancing, hand washing, etc. strongly encouraged, as arranged with their immediate supervisor.

·       If you are considering Libraries-related travel (in-state and out of state), please check with your supervisor
for further guidance.

·       Libraries Administra�on and LMC will start working to determine how to safely reopen our facili�es to the
NDSU community and the public.

 
NDSU expects to return to normal or near-normal opera�ons by the start of Fall Semester; the Libraries’ future
ac�ons and ac�vi�es will be based on those of NDSU.  We con�nue to monitor the situa�on and will share
updates as they become available. 
 
Thank you for your con�nued flexibility, understanding, and resourcefulness during these extraordinary
circumstances; your efforts are greatly appreciated.  Feel free to stop in, either in person or virtually, if you have
any ques�ons or concerns.
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